Hello Seniors and Parents,

We will be holding a Drive-Through Graduation on Saturday, May 30, at 10:00am at the Round-
Up Grounds. In order to reduce the time you sit in your vehicles, we are staggering your arrival
times. We will create groups of approximately 25 vehicles and each group will arrive at the
convention center parking lot in staggered intervals. A schedule of your arrival time will be sent

later.
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Vehicles will be lined up in convention center parking lot.

Vehicles will receive a name card and graduation program when they are in line outside
the stadium.

The ceremony starts at 10:00 with the National Anthem. Radio station (KUMA) will
start a live stream at 10:00am.

Awarding of Diplomas: Vehicles will enter the stadium one by one.

The name card will be handed to the reader. The reader will announce the student as the
student approaches the stage.

The student will get out of the vehicle, walk across the stage, and receive their diploma.
A photographer will take their photo.

The vehicle will meet the student on the other side of the stage and exit the stadium.
Graduates will receive their senior packets as they leave the Round-Up Grounds

Please do not bring motorcycles.

Notify me by this Monday, May 18, at msandven@pendletonsd.org:

e If your family NEEDS to bring two vehicles because you are a separated family?
Two vehicles will be permitted to line up together and drive-through together.

e If your graduate wants to be grouped with one or several friends? We will
accommodate these requests as much as possible.

e If you need help with transportation.

Thank you for your patience. Feel free to call or email me with any questions. Go Bucks!

Sincerely,

Melissa Sandven, Principal
541-966-3806
msandven@pendletonsd.org



